
 

 

MAYFIELD PRIMARY SCHOOL ISSUE 5 FRIDAY 3RD OCTOBER 2025 

1 EYFS 98.1% 

2 1AR 97.4% 

3 2NM 97.9% 

4 3ND 97.7% 

5 4HW 96.4% 

6 5AC 94.8% 

7 5PB 96.4% 

8 6JG 96.8% 

9 6NT 90.6% 

6JG: 100% 

SCHOOL 96% 

NAT. YEAR 94.8% 

NAT. WEEK 96.2% 

Mon 6th Oct: EYFS Parents Evening                                                             

Fri 10th Oct: Flanimal Day                                                          

Mon 20th Oct: Parents Evening                                                      

Tue 21st Oct: Flu Vaccinations                                                         

Fri 24th Oct: Roll of Honour (9.10)                                              

Fri 24th Oct: School Closes at 3.00 for Half-Term Holidays                

10 YEARS OF SERVICE FOR OUR OWN 

CROSSING PATROL LADY DEBBIE! 

Debbie Lee has been a familiar, friendly and           

supportive face for a whole generation of Mayfield 

families, meeting, greeting and ensuring our roads 

are as safe as possible whilst children complete or 

start their journeys to, and from, school. Out in all 

weathers she goes above and beyond to make sure 

safety is a priority for each and every one of you. 

Debbie also continues her work in the school  

kitchens preparing the menu for each day 

alongside the cook and spending time serving 

our food and meeting the children in the dining 

hall each day. A real all-rounder. We are               

delighted her 10 years of service have been 

recognised by the council and we wish her 

many more years of keeping us safer and             

happier each and every day. Thank you Debbie. 

 

FE-FI-FI FLANIMALS...ITS FLANIMALS MATHS DAY               

NEXT FRIDAY 10TH OCTOBER                                                                                            

SEE SEPARATE FLYER FOR FULL DETAILS 

LOCAL SQUASH CLUB                                                                                                                                             

Please find attached a flyer relating to the local Squash Club. An 

increasing number of our children are using this club and it is 

proving a popular out of school way to keep fit, meet new 

friends and develop skills. If you feel it may be something that your child would enjoy then please 

take a look at the information attached to this week’s headlines.                                                                         

REMINDER: BEACHES TO BRANCHES - THIS SUNDAY 5TH OCTOBER                                                                                                                                                


